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Cherry Lane - speeding complaint Mark

Data is OK - within bounds.

[See attachments: Cherry Lane - sight distance survey.pdf, Draft Cherry Lane Sight

Distance Evaluation.pdf]

Mr. Peluso attended October meeting. Added that there's a blind spot due to a slight

rise near Dogwood Lane. Signage to flag this may be required.
Motion by Mark, 2nd by Carol, to recommend that the Township Traffic Committee

reduce the speed limit to 25 mph. All voted in favor.

Letter indicating that numerous others live closer to 611, and no other complaints

have been received.

Updated speed readings are to be taken. The implications that it has,especially on a

state owned road, were explained.. A representative from the commmunity should

contact the Chief in mid-January for the results.

Mark /

Chief Logan

Old Business:
Review of last month's speed stats - determine if additional steps are warranted, note

highlighting of those that exceed 20%:
[ See attachment: to be distributed at meeting]

2nd web submission received from Mr. Kinyon. Offered using his yard for speed patrols.

Review of sight distance survey from Pennoni - the previously approved reduction of speed

limit should address this.

Dec update.

Letter to Mr. Peluso - reviewed sight distance. Option to reduce speed limit has

already been taken.

Close:
Motion to adjourn at: 20:02 by: Carol
2nd by: Doug

All

Next Meeting: February 8, 2017

Dec update - defer to February meeting.

Mr. Comber attended August meeting. A increased police presence has been

recommended. Construction traffic from Pools Corner have been using it as a through road.

Dave will contact PaDOT regarding this. Bulk of the construction will be done by the fall.

Authoring of article - as discussed by Ken. The stratification of the data, i.e. in a Gannt Chart

format showing the distribution, needs to be better explained. What can we do about the

ones that are above the speed limit, but below the enforceable limit? Suggestion was that an

article on current speed tracking efforts be authored for an upcoming newsletter.

Defer to February meeting.

Mark

Discussion

Leader
Topic

MarkMeeting was called to order at: 19:02
Mark

Approval of Minutes from October 12, 2016 meeting:
[See attachment: Traffic Advisory Minutes 2016-10-12 .pdf]
Motion to approve by: Doug
2nd by: Carol

Minutes Approval

Doylestown Township
Traffic Advisory Committee

Minutes

Mark C. Shiner, Doug Rowe, Carol Shugars, Matt Johnson, Chief Logan, Shaun Touhill, several

residents of Terversall

Ken Snyder, Dave Tomko

Chief LoganNone
New Developments within the Township:

Correspondence - Distributed and Reviewed:

New Business:
Ash Way - web submission by Dr. Sampson regarding noise originating from Rt. 611.

[See attachment: Dodsworth - Rogers Rd.pdf]

[See attachment: Sampson - Ash Way (611 noise).pdf]

Spring Valley Rd. - web submission from Ms. Kube regarding speed limit concerns

[See attachment: Kube - Spring Valley Rd.pdf]

Lower State Rd. - sight distance concerns from Terversall

Letter to Ms. Kube with speed stats.

Letter to Ms. Smith with speed stats.

Letter to church about turnarounds in the lamp place

[See attachment: Lower State and Wisteria.pdf]

Park Rd. - email by Ms. Smith regarding speeding and cut throughs

[See attachment: Smith - Park Rd. (email submission).pdf]

Rogers Rd. - web submission regarding speeding
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